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events. To avoid this issue residents have two options; paying for a Paid TV service such as Foxtel 

and/or streaming free to air channels though the internet. These options also have drawbacks. Paid 
TV such as Foxtel comes at a cost to residents. Internet streaming within the community is, at times, 

slow, and in a particular for rural residents, download limits are not large enough to provide the 

capacity to enable this. Sky Muster has not solved this problem and as yet NBN is not available in our 

area, although based on conversations with neighbouring towns accessing this service will not be a 
solution to the communities' problems. 

In summary the Local Government area of the District Council of Kimba faces three main challenges 
with the VAST service. The cost of maintaining the service, the difficulties and reliability of the 

service and the lack of local content, the latter which presents the most significant challenge of all. 

The Broadcast and Content Reform Package identified in the issues papers refers to reforms which 

include greater local content obligations for regional commercial television broadcasters. 

This is something that the Kimba Community would like to see for the ongoing provision of 

adequate and effective VAST Services. 
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